Unattended Children Policy:

Children must be supervised by an adult in the Children’s reading room if no one is on duty upstairs.
If children are left unattended at the Library at closing time, a staff person will attempt to contact the
parent or responsible party. If they are unable to reach anyone, the sheriff will be called after 15
minutes, and the person will be turned over to them. Children over the age of 10 may not go upstairs in
groups unless supervised by an adult. Children in the library without a parent or guardian that are
disruptive will not be allowed in the library without a parent or guardian. Patrons are responsible
for their children during all activities that require parent participation and between classes.



